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Dear Hed:

I am serry fer the delay in replying te yeur kind letter
of August 3lst, but I want to assure you that we will dbe very
mmhmﬁuﬂu*bdﬁohdm,uwmrrmwnm
mwﬁlh.!ﬂh&thtnﬁnmit. Ve will

Mpuzibhulmum

Iminkmhswmtuﬁn'lmpyofwbuk. “Better
Basketball”, and I want to call your attention te page 7
where we mention the Buffale Germans. '

I have your letter eof September 16th, and wish te say
that it is entirely acceptable that we use the Geldsmith
X9L ball. I tngino that is the stitched ball, which is all
right. .

!honlynmtimtlutnhmuhofﬁmgmh in the
letter that 1 sent t» my basketball squad, a cepy eof which I
am enclesing. I didn't kmow that there was eny desire
your part to withheld that infermation, and while
given it te the papers, we have sent the scheduls ©
and it is common knowledge smeng them. Ye will gi
lease on the eastern dates.

Sincerely yeurs,

- Director ef Physical !ﬁuut.ien.
?miw Basketball Ceach.




